
Fundación ProEmpleo Productivo, A.C.  

 

If the money we donate helps one woman to change her life, those funds are well spent. 

Dear friend, 

In life-and-death matters such as 

the covid-19 pandemic, a focus on 

financial matters can seem 

misplaced. But for the world’s 

poor, the financial impacts of 

covid-19 can be devastating and 

far more immediate. 

In Fundación ProEmpleo D.F. we 

continue to work very hard to raise 

the missing funds for the project, 

and we are confident that the 

business training that we will offer for Yucatan women will promote their desire to be 

resilient. 

While, we trained a group of beneficiaries, our interest to impact in business education 

to more women, will be related to the goal of teaching them how to develop their 

economy and provide them the tools for their empowerment as humans and use their 

skills to become community leaders. 

We are promoting the project through the following means: 

 Promote the project through posters in our facilities. 

 Discuss the project with entrepreneurs and businessmen who want to join the 

cause. 

 Through social networks and the web. 

Our next step is to seek a strategic alliance for the project and find other contributions 

to work together with Global Giving and together complete the project objective 

We greatly appreciate the contributions he has made to our cause and invite you to 

help us spread the cause with his family and friends. 

Thank for trust in Fundación ProEmpleo D.F. and to be part of the dreams of the 

women who want access to a productive life. 

Regards, 

 

Patricia Larios, Director. 


